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27th June 2019  

Dear Parents 

Art Week Workshops Friday 12th July 

As you may already be aware the whole school will shortly be taking part in a whole week of Art! During this 
time the children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of activities linked to Art through the topic 
‘Our World’.  Each year group has chosen a continent; Year 2 will be learning about Africa, Year 1 will be 
learning about Asia and Reception will be learning about Australia. The planned activities range from 
experiencing the culture, food, music and most importantly the art of their continent. 

As outlined in the ‘save the date’ flyer, we are inviting parents/carers to join in the fun with their children for 
an Art workshop on the Friday 12th July, at either 9am-10am OR 2pm-3pm. During this session you will work 
with children on a variety of exciting art projects, you will also have the opportunity to view your child’s class 
‘Art Gallery’ displaying each child’s favourite piece of art produced this year.  

To ensure that we adhere to health and safety rules, we are able to admit a maximum of 15 children’s 
parents/carers (no more than 1 adult per child) for each session.  This means each child will be able to have 1 
parent/carer attend on either the morning OR the afternoon.  We understand that not all children will have 
an adult attending, so parents/carers will be asked to work in small groups including their own child and other 
children as required.  

These places need to be booked and can be done so via ESchools.  Booking will open on Wednesday 3rd 
July at 8.30am and close on Wednesday 10th July at 9pm. 

Please follow these steps; 

1. As a parent log onto your eschools account 
2. Click on the parents evening tab 
3. Click on ‘Art Week Workshops’ 
4. Choose the session you want to book 
5. Choose the next available time slot that session – please note these are NOT actual time slots – all 

parents/carers need to attend from either 9am-10am OR 2pm to 3pm. 

Class teachers will then be given a list of which children are expecting their parent/carer on which day. 
Parents/carers will need to enter school via the outside classroom doors. 

Many thanks for your continued support  

Mrs. Twigger 
Art and Design Subject Leader 
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